
 

The   Beeman   Buzz  
From   the   Principal’s   Office   

December   2019   
 
 
 

                                  Winter   Concert   
  Students   will   be   treated   to   two   concerts   this   month.   The   O’Maley   band   and   the   GHS  

Docksiders   will   come   to   visit   and   lead   our   students   and   staff   in   some   singing   and   fun   to   get   us  
all   into   the   spirit   of   the   season.   To   ease   the   busyness   of   the   season,   we   have   moved   our   student  
concert   to   January.   Students   will   perform   a   winter   concert   for   their   families   on   January   17th.  

We   will   send   a   detailed   notice   home   after   the   holiday   break.   
 
 

School-Wide   Meeting   Theme:   
Celebrations   around   the   world  

 
Important   Dates   to   Remember :    

●   12/4   PTO   Meeting,   6:30   pm   
● 12/5   Ocean   Explorers   visits   grade   5   classrooms   
● 12/6   Term   1   ends   
● 12/6   First   R   visits   grades   K   and   1   classrooms   
● 12/7   PTO   -   Character   Breakfast   and   Holiday   Crafts   8   am   -   1   pm   
● 12/10   Early   Release   -   No   lunch   served   
● 12/11   School-wide   meeting   1:45   
● 12/14   Report   Cards   go   home   
● 12/6   O’Maley   Band   performance   
● 12/17   -   12/18   Holiday   Store   
● 12/17   Kops   N   Kids   visit  
● 12/19   GHS   Docksiders   performance   
● 12/21   -   1/1   No   School,   Holiday   Break   
● 12/23   Play   practice   4:30-6:00   

 
Thank   You   For   Sharing   Your   Children   With   Us   Each   Day.  


